
Members Update  
29th March 2024 
 
 
Members Management Group  
The minutes from the MMG meeting held on the 23rd Feb are available to view on the link 
below. 
https://www.craigielawgolfclub.com/wp-content/uploads/MMG-minutes-23rd-Feb-24.pdf 
 
 
Volunteers 
There has been a great response so far from members looking for to marshal at this 
years Genesis Scottish Open at the Renaissance  Club on the 10th – 14th July. If you are 
interested in volunteering please get in touch with the Golf OƯice 
info@craigielawgolfclub.com . 
 
US Kids European Championship  
26th – 30th May 
We are also looking for members to volunteer at this years US Kids European 
Championships. If you can spare some time through the event dates we would love to 
have your help. This is a great event with some great golf on display from some future 
stars. If you can spare some time to help please get in touch with the Golf OƯice 
info@craigielawgolfclub.com or note your interest in the pro shop.  
 
 
Members Successes 
Congratulations to Craigielaw Junior Members, Alexander Yuill and Fraser Walters who 
have been selected to represent Scotland in the upcoming Quadrangular Matches held 
at Ayr Bellisle on the 3rd – 5th April. This quadrangular event see Scotland pay against 
Ireland, Wales and the Netherlands. 
 
Congratulations also goes to the Winter League Team who made it 2 in a row, securing 
another league title earlier this month Well done to all the team. 
 
 
Retirements 
I am sure I send best wishes from all members to two long standing members of staƯ 
Steve Thomson (Pro Shop) and Susie Miler (Accounts) in their retirement. Steve has 
worked in the Pro Shop for 14 years and Susie has worked for the Club since opening 
and has worked for the Wemyss and March Estates for 29 years. 
 


